
 

  BID NOTICE AND INVITATION TO BID 

            GREATER LETABA MUNICIPALITY 

ERRATUM 
 
The briefing date for bid with contract number GLM005/2018-C – Jokong Street which was published in the Sowetan on the 21

st
 December 2018. The new date for the briefing is the 

14
th

 of January 2019. 
 
All other information remains the same.  
 
All queries to be directed to Ms Letswalo MP at 087 086 7451 at Greater Letaba Municipality. 

 
 

 
 
              

Dr Sirovha KI              
Municipal Manager 


